
 

Stakeholder Consultative Forum on Licensing of 

70/80GHz Band 

 

In line with the Commission’s practice of industry-wide consultations in 

carrying out its regulatory activities, the Commission is currently 

exploring options for licensing users in the 70/80GHz Spectrum band. 

Industry stakeholders, service providers, investors, financiers, VAS 

providers, and experts are therefore invited to an industry consultative 

forum to chart the way forward for the licensing of service providers in 

this band within the Nigerian telecom industry. 

The forum will hold as follows: 

Date:    March 12, 2015 

Venue:   Lagos Sheraton Hotels and Towers, Ikeja 

Time:   10.00 am Prompt 

 

For further Details, please contact: 

Engr. Austine Nwaulune 

Tel 08033147953 email: nwaulune@ncc.gov.ng 

 

 

Signed 

 

Dr. Eugene Juwah 

Executive Vice Chairman/CEO 


